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Summer fair – we need your help! 

 

The PTA summer fair will be held on Friday 8th July, from 2-4pm. We’ve been busy planning a fun day for all 

the children, their friends, families and guests, and we hope the weather allows us to hold everything on the 

school field.  

 

This is our last event of the year, and we need your help to raise as much money as possible for our school. All 

stalls will be cash only, so please bring plenty of change!  

 

 Prize donations 

 

We’re in need of prize donations that would be suitable for a variety of games. We’d really love donations of 

smaller, pocket money (or party bag) style items, right through to larger items that would be suitable for our 

tombola. To help us organise the prizes, please bring donations into school by Wednesday 6th July. Please 

note: we are not able to accept donations of alcohol for the summer fair. 

 

Cake donations 

 

We will be holding a cake and refreshment stall, and any donations would be appreciated. Among other cakes, 

we are particularly looking for donations of scones (home made or shop bought!), along with other traybakes. 

Please bring items into school on Friday 8th July.  

 

Please note: due to labelling laws, all donated food items must be accompanied by an ingredients list/label.  

 

Helpers! 

 

As always, offers of help are much appreciated. We will need helpers to be available to set up, run stalls and 

help to clear up afterwards. We will be trialling an online system to sign up to volunteer, and we will send out a 

text link this week. If you would like to help at the event, this will be broken up into shifts, to allow everyone to 

enjoy the event with their friends and family.  

 

 

If anyone has any questions, please feel free to contact us through the PTA Facebook page, or by using the 

contact details above.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

 

Claire Hewitt 

Secretary – High Hesket School PTA.  

 

 

 

 


